
8/26/2020 Update: The Jefferson Project at Chautauqua Lake 

On Wednesday 8/26/2020, The Jefferson Project installed one vertical profiler in the north basin of 

Chautauqua Lake between Dewittville Bay and Chautauqua Institution. A second vertical profiler is 

slated for installation in the south basin between Colburns and Cheney’s Point. Additional updates will 

be provided soon. 

For more information about The Jefferson Project at Chautauqua Lake, please visit 

http://www.chautauquaalliance.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/200819_Alliance-

PRESS_RELEASE_The_Jefferson_Project-Chautauqua_Lake-FINAL.pdf.  

  
Photo 1. Members of The Jefferson Project deploying one 
of two vertical profilers on Chautauqua Lake Wednesday. 
(Source: Alliance). 
 

Photo 2. Two Rensselaer Polytechnic Institute-built vertical 
profilers prior to deployment on Chautauqua Lake. (Source: 
Alliance) 
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